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RESIGNATION OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
The Board of Directors of Willie International Holdings Limited announces that Mr. Wang 
Lin will resign as an executive director of the Company with effect from 30 June 2011. 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Willie International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) announces that Mr. Wang Lin (“Mr. Wang”) will resign as an executive director 
of the Company with effect from 30 June 2011 due to his other business commitments. 
 
Mr. Wang has confirmed to the Company that he has no disagreement with the Board and he 
is not aware of any matter relating to his resignation that needs to be brought to the attention 
of the shareholders of the Company. 
 
The Board would like to thank Mr. Wang for his valuable contributions to the Company 
during his term of directorship with the Company. 
 
 

      By order of the Board 
      Willie International Holdings Limited 

      Dr. Chuang Yueheng, Henry 
      Chairman 

Hong Kong, 29 June 2011 
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